

October is a special month for us as we celebrate our two-year anniversary serving Polk City and surrounding areas as your trusted veterinary clinic! We can hardly believe how far we've come, and we are incredibly thankful for you and your furry friends.

Your trust in us to care for some of the most important members of your family means the world to us. The growth we've experienced over these past two years has been nothing short of amazing. We've only had to say goodbye to one of our team members (we miss you, Kelcey!), and now we're proud to be a team of six wonderful and amazing individuals, all committed to providing the best care for pets big and small.

We look forward to serving this fantastic community for many more years to come. Thank you once again for being part of our journey, and letting us be a part of your family!

Highlights

New Team Member Alert!

Welcome Haylee as our new Receptionist and Social Media Manager!

October Wellness Promotion

10% Off Your Pet's Wellness Visit When Bloodwork Screening is Performed

Veterinary Technician Week!

Oct. 13th - 19th

Howl-O-Ween Safety

Read about how to keep your pets safe during the spooky season

Staff Pumpkin Painting!!

Vote Now!

Joke Of The Month

Who Terrier-ised The City?





Welcome Haylee!

We are absolutely thrilled to introduce our newest team member, Haylee!
You're going to love seeing her friendly face greeting you at the front desk as our new receptionist, and you'll also have the chance to connect with her virtually through our social media.

Haylee comes to us with a wealth of knowledge in veterinary client service care. We can't wait to witness how she flourishes in her new role!

When you visit us next time, be sure to stop by and say 'hi' to Haylee let's make her feel warmly welcomed into our community!

Wellness Promotion

To celebrate our anniversary in style, we're thrilled to announce an exclusive October Wellness Special that you won't want to miss!

Throughout October, we are offering a 10% discount on your pet's exam and bloodwork cost if screening bloodwork is performed. Bloodwork, regardless of age, provides key information about your pet's internal health that we may not otherwise detect.

If everything looks good, it serves as an excellent baseline for future changes, helping us catch any issues early! Ask our staff about this Special at your next visit, or give us a call!





Vet Tech Week!

October 13th through October 19th is a special time of year that we celebrate as Veterinary Technician Week!

This week is dedicated to honoring the outstanding contributions and tireless efforts of our veterinary technicians, who play an invaluable role in the everyday care and wellbeing of our beloved pets. Whether it's administering vaccinations, assisting in surgeries, or simply providing comfort, their skills and dedication are unmatched.

We encourage everyone to take a moment to express appreciation for these incredible individuals.

755 W Bridge Road, Polk City 50226 515-531-VETS (8387) www.allseasonsveterinarycare.com records@allseasonsveterinarycare.com

Howl-O-Ween Safety



Keep all candy, chocolates, and sweets away and out of reach of your pets. Also, teach kids that it is not okay to give animals Halloween candy, explaining that pets have their own safe Halloween treats.



Keep all pets indoors and in a safe area of the house. The front door will be a central hub of noises, new people, smells, and sometimes scary costumes. Your pets should have a room to themselves where they won't become overwhelmed by the festivities.



Avoid uncomfortable pet costumes, and if possible, don't take your pet trick-or-treating with you. There will be many people, sounds, costumes, and potentially other pets milling about, so it's best to keep them away from the action. We promise, some cuddle time on the couch at the end of the night, and they won't know the difference!



If your pet escapes, it's crucial to have them microchipped and ensure they have some form of ID on their collars. Bonus points if you double-check this year to make sure their microchip information is up to date. Need a microchip implanted, give us a call!!



Ensure your Halloween decorations are safe and stress-free. Some hazards are obvious, such as lit candles, but others may not be. Rubber eyeballs or small decorations can be choking hazards and GI obstructions. Glow sticks and fake blood are potential poisons if ingested. Fake cobwebs and string lights can easily cause tangles, potentially choking pets or wildlife.

Pumpkin Painting Contest!



Get ready for some festive fun! Our team is hosting a pumpkin painting contest, and we can't wait to show off our creative skills. We'll be sharing pictures of our masterpieces on social media. They will also be displayed in the clinic for you to peruse in person—stay tuned and vote for your favorites!



directly to our Facebook!

Or visit us at

https://shorturl.at/QBFMp



755 W Bridge Road, Polk City 50226 515-531-VETS (8387) www.allseasonsveterinarycare.com records@allseasonsveterinarycare.com











